
Don't Privatize Veterans' Health Care 

www.ncpeacebooth.org 

To: U.S. Senators Richard Burr and Thom Tillis 
 
Whereas care of our Veterans is a national obligation and not a responsibility that should 
be turned into a for-profit venture,  
 
We residents of North Carolina call on Senators Burr and Tillis to oppose and rescind 
S2372: The VA Mission Act and oppose privatization of VA health care. We ask you to 
support and vote to further fund and fully staff the Department of Veteran Affairs at 
levels that provide the care our veterans deserve. 
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